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June 25, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to share good news with you about upcoming construction 

and renovations at Rosedale Elementary School. The renovations are taking place in two-

phases, with phase one occurring during the summer, beginning on July 3, 2018.  

Construction beginning July 3 will see our current Learning Resource Room and Inquiry Room 
converted into classrooms and our current Library and Grade 3 classroom converted into 
change rooms, and office/storage space for a future gym renovation. This work is expected to 
be completed in time for school in September.  
 
This means that our existing resource room and library book collection will be temporarily 
moved to two newly constructed spaces for the 2018/2019 school year.   
 
Phase two will see an addition to the school creating a new gym, building a new resource room, 
and converting our current gym into a new library. This work won’t begin until after phase one 
is complete, but is expected to be finished for September 2019.  
 
I appreciate your patience and understanding as Rosedale continues to be revitalized. We will 
continue to provide you updates as the work is completed through our website at 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/rosedale.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school at 905-549-4233.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Stephen Yull 
Principal 
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